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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  Members of the Tenth Judicial District Domestic Bar 

 

FROM:  Judge Debra S. Sasser, Chief District Court Judge 

  Judge Christine M. Walczyk, Lead Family Court Judge 

  Yvette Smith, Family Court Administrator 

 

DATE:  November 16, 2020 

 

RE:  New Locations and Meeting ID Numbers for Remote WebEx Hearings 

 

Members of the Bar, 

 

Due to a WebEx security update, we will be transitioning over to new virtual courtrooms 

beginning January 1, 2021.  Until January 1, 2021, you can continue to enter the WebEx 

courtrooms just as you do now.  After January 1, 2021, attorneys and members of the 

public will need to use a new meeting ID to join sessions in each virtual courtroom.  

Nothing else will change.   The new meeting ID’s will be: 

 

Wake County Courtroom 2B Personal Room: Meeting ID# 126 390 5985 

Wake County Courtroom 2C Personal Room: Meeting ID# 126 432 2146 

Wake County Courtroom 2D Personal Room: Meeting ID# 126 243 5030 

Wake County Courtroom 2A Personal Room: Meeting ID# 126 039 8888  

Wake County Courtroom 5A Personal Room Meeting ID# 126 760 0895 

Wake County Divorces (9C, 2B, and 2A) Personal Room Meeting ID# 126 101 9327 

 

You will continue to go to www.WebEx.com, type in the new meeting ID for your 

designated courtroom, and hit the “Join” button. All of these new meetings ID’s have 

been published on Family Court website: www.wcfcc.com.     

 

If you have any questions about how to access the virtual courtrooms, please contact the 

Family Court office.   Thank you for your patience. 

 

http://www.webex.com/
http://www.wcfcc.com/

